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December 2014
Renzulli Academy 5th Annual National Geographic Bee-Preliminary Bee
Congratulations!
Your son/daughter, ___________________________________ was a winner in their classroom Geography Bee and is participating in the 5th Annual Renzulli Academy National Geographic Bee.  The preliminary competition will take place on Wednesday, January 9th from 9:00-10:00 a.m . The top 10 students will advance to the finals the following week on January 17th from 5:00-6:30.  Both competitions will be held at the academy.  We hope that you will be able to attend the final competition to support the participants!  
The top winner of the Geography Bee will advance to the next level of competition, which consists of a written examination to determine state competitors.  This examination will take place during the school day on Friday, January 24th.  Each school winner is eligible to win the national championship and its first prize, a $25,000 college scholarship, at the national competition that will be held in May in Washington, D.C.*
Note: Attached is a packet of practice questions the student should work on over winter break.  Although these will NOT be the questions that are used in the preliminary or final competitions, they will help the student prepare for the types of questions students will be asked.  Also, there will be an opportunity to stay after school certain days in January before the competitions.  (More info about this to come later.)
If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Ms. Thom

860-695-2169
msmthom@gmail.com
www.msthom.weebly.com
